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Comments: [External Email]Fw: Opportunity to Comment - Fire Affected Road Systems

| agree with the recommendation below. Safety should be the issue.

Steve Daiker

Good Morning,

On September 7, 2020, the Beachie Creek and Lionshead Wildfires swept through the Santiam Canyon causing
unprecedented damage in our communities. The fires caused significant damage to many trees in the fire's path.
The Forest Service is proposing to fall fire-killed and injured trees to reduce risk and ultimately restore access to
and throughout the burned area. They have released the 2020 Fire Affected Road System Risk Reeducation
Project Environmental Assessment (EA). The EA is open for public comment starting June 17 and lasting 30
days.

The Marion County Board of Commissioners supports the efforts of the Forest Service to reduce the safety risks
on fire impacted roads. Let your voice be heard and comment on the EA before the end of the 30 days.

The EA and supporting documents can be found on the Willamette National Forest's project website at:
www.fs.usda.gov/project/?project=61749 .

Comments may be submitted through the project website, by email (elspeth.gustavson@usda.gov
<mailto:elspeth.gustavson@usda.gov> ), mail or hand-delivery (3106 Pierce Parkway Suite D, Springfield,
Oregon, 97477).

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out to our Government Relations Manager Tanisha
Bush, at 503.302.8440 or tbush@co.marion.or.us <mailto:tbush@co.marion.or.us> .



